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The public can now view Natural Resources Board meetings live over the Internet as well as
see meeting archives through the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) website.

  

In the near future, stakeholders who register to testify before the board won’t necessarily have
to travel to Madison or other locations where the board meets. They will be able to “appear” at a
DNR office or identified location to testify remotely using the Internet to speak to board
members in a two-way communication.

  

To view the meetings live, people should visit the DNR website, dnr.wi.gov.
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